
 
 

 

 

Date: February 27, 2022 
 
To: IFBLS Member Associations 

 

From: Alan Wainwright, President IFBLS 
 

Re: IFBLS Email Scam Warning 
 

 

 
 

Greetings from Canada, 
 

It has come to our attention there was a recent attempt to scam IFBLS members 
with an email that appeared to be sent by “IFBLS2016secretariat”. The scammers 
have used information found on the IFBLS website to create the appearance the 
email is legitimate. Please do not open any attachments or zip-files from 
unknown sources. These emails are not from IFBLS or our associates. 

 
Further, please be aware, the IFBLS Management Committee or Board of Directors 
will never send emails to our members requesting money or financial assistance. 
The only invoice members will receive from IFBLS will be for our annual 
membership dues. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding any emails or similar communication 
from IFBLS, the Management Committee, or Board of Directors please do not 
hesitate to contact the office at communications@ifbls.org. 

 

Best regards, 
 

 

Alan Wainwright 
President, IFBLS 
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